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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Statement from Harrison Supervisor/Mayor Ronald Belmont

NOTICE: Community To Celebrate Amelia Earhart

Tuesday, April 26, 2017

Join the Town/Village of Harrison for a celebration of Amelia Earhart on
Saturday, May 13, 2017. Harrison will pay forward its historic resident’s
passion as an aviation visionary, and mentor to young women and men, with
a conference exploring corporate visions and career opportunities. The
conference will be followed by a tribute to Amelia Earhart at her monument
in Station Park (to the left of Town Hall). The conference will take place
from 9 AM to 12 noon at the Harrison Public Library. Immediately
following, join residents at the Amelia Earhart monument where students
and guests will exhibit and perform related works and speak about Amelia
Earhart’s contributions. Local leaders will officiate a rededication ceremony.
For additional information, visit harrisonpl.org/Amelia.



